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· December Statistics: I complied and posted the December statistical reports to the shared drive. They are in the “2022-2023 Board Reports” folder. Please let me know if you have any questions.
· Traveling Exhibition: Reminder—from April 16, 2023 through May 20, 2023, The Bob Bullock Texas State History Museum’s traveling exhibition, Not Alone, will be at the Library in the Large Conference Room, free and open to the public.
· Book Displays: Current book displays: “Happy New Year” and “MLK Day” 
· Deputy Director’s Additional Collection Development:  For fiscal year 2022-2023, the Board approved a budget of $6,000 for the Deputy Director to purchase books for the Library’s collection. I have added 150 new books and spent $3,083.33.
· Storytime: Thursdays from 10:30 to 11:30. We had a special Storytime on January 5 when Carol’s Westie, Kris, attended for a reading of “Good Boy, Fergus!” We had 45 people attend: 26 children and 19 adults. 
· Family Days at the Library: Carol, Becky, and I will host “Family Game Day” on January 21. Participants will make a model snowman, color, and get to play a variety of games. Snacks and refreshments will be served. Our next Family Day will be in March. 
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